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Upcoming Events / Reminders…

	
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Each night when you check your child’s folder, please remind them of how important it is to follow the rules at school! There are 18 kids in our class (14 of them are boys), so it’s important that they all follow the rules to keep our day moving along smoothly!

· My website has the newsletters, calendar, and pictures of stuff happening in the classroom. I will be updating it often! 

· There are a few adjustments with the college students that will be in our classroom – the day they come is now up in the air…I believe they are coming on Mondays now, but one of them might be coming on a different day. Also, they will be observing most of their visits, but they are required to implement 2 lessons each (with my approval and their college professor’s approval). Your child will never be alone with either of them.

· Wednesday, September 25th is PTO Community Night.

· Tuesday, October 8th is Breakfast with a Loved One. 

· Conferences will be Thursday, October 10th. Please fill out and return the conference paper ASAP…thanks!

· There will be no school on Monday, October 14th (Columbus Day) or Tuesday, October 15th (Teacher In-Service)

· Looking ahead: The Halloween party will be on Thursday, October 31st... The head room mom will be contacting you with more details!



	
	







	
	
	

	
	Skills we are working on…
Things to work on at home… 

	· The letter “Aa” & “Tt” 
· Identifying first name
· Following the school rules
· Rules….classroom and hallway
· Writing their name
· Holding their pencil correctly



As always, if you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to contact me. erin.newburn@southern.k12.oh.us 
Website: sles.southern.k12.oh.us/newburn
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